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MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE ON HIGHER EDUCATION.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Tom Sloan at 3:30 p.m. on January 22, 2003 in Room
231-N of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present: Mary Galligan, Legislative Research Department
Paul West, Legislative Research Department
Carolyn Rampey, Legislative Research Department
Jim Wilson, Revisor of Statutes

Conferees appearing before the committee: Reginald Robinson, Board of Regents
Dr. Jerry Farley, President, Washburn University
Sheila Frahm, Executive Director, Kansas Association
Of Community College Trustees
Dr. Duane Dunn, President, Kansas Association of
Technical Schools and Colleges

Others attending: See attached list

Chairman Sloan called the members’ attention to the minutes of the January 15 meeting which were
before them and asked them to call his office by 5:00 p.m. the next day with additions or corrections. If
no changes are reported, they would be considered approved.

Chairman Sloan called the members’ attention to the map of vocational schools prepared by Mary
Galligan, Legislative Research, which was on display at the front of the room and at their seats
(Attachment 1).

Chairman Sloan introduced Reginald Robinson, President and CEO, Kansas Board of Regents, who gave
an overview of the state Regents’ system and its operations (Attachment 2).

Chairman Sloan then introduced Dr. Jerry Farley, President, Washburn University, who gave an overview
of Washburn University (Attachment 3).

Chairman Sloan then introduced Sheila Frahm, Executive Director, Kansas Association of Community
College Trustees, who gave an overview of the community college system (Attachment 4).

Chairman Sloan then introduced Dr. Duane Dunn, President, Kansas Association of Technical Schools
and Colleges, who gave an overview of the technical schools’ operational system (Attachment 5).
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CONTINUATION SHEET

MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE ON HIGHER EDUCATION at 3:30 p.m. on January 22, 2003 in
Room 231-N of the Capitol.

Chairman Sloan then asked for questions from the Committee for any of the conferees; Mr. Robinson,
Dr. Farley and Dr. Dunn responded to questions from Committee members.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:10 p.m.

The next meeting is scheduled for January 27.
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